
 

 

CPID Signs Strategic Cooperation Agreement with Government of Donglan 
County on Pumped Storage Project 

On May 31, 2022, CPID and the Government of Donglan County signed a strategic cooperation 
framework agreement on pumped storage power project development in Donglan County. Mr. 
Xia Liang, Regional Development Director of CPID Guangxi, and Mr. Pan Huakai, Deputy 
Mayor of Donglan County, signed the agreement on behalf of their respective sides. 

 

At the signing ceremony, Mr. Xia briefly introduced the current development of CPID's pumped 
storage projects in Guangxi Autonomous Region, and fully affirmed the advantages of the 
Donglan pumped storage project in terms of pre-development conditions. He said that CPID 
would actively respond to the national pumped storage development arrangements, give full 
play to its advantages in technology, engineering, investment, construction and upstream and 
downstream industries and fully promote the project. 

Leaders from the Development and Reform Bureau, Water Resources Bureau, Natural 
Resources Bureau, and Investment Promotion Bureau of Donglan County attended the signing 
ceremony. 

  


